FLs

Hunter, Donielle

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us
Sent: Thursday, March 04, 2010 9:53 AM
To: Docketing

Subject:

FirstEnergy Rate Case

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Investigation and Audit Division

Memorandum
Date: 3/4/2010

Re: Pamela Peterson

9466 Pekin Rd
Novelty, OH 44072

Docketing Case No.: 10-0176-EL-ATA

Notes: ] am contacting you to complain about the increase in our electric rates.
With many people struggling to pay their bills at a time when some are out of
work or taking less pay, I cannot believe this has been allowed to happen. We
also own a small business, and with the rate increase, we will have to raise our
prices to the public. Unfortunately, this may put us out of business. | am very

concerned and frightened. Please, if there is anything that can be done, I am
sure the people would be very grateful. Thank you!

Please docket the attached in the case number above,
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